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I have received my state certification as a specialized educator through 

the Department of Education. This allows our Fire Science Program to be 

taught Directly through me, with no YCHS staffing assistance. 

Our Fire Science program will be considered part of the core curriculum 

at Yamhill Carlton High School, as the curriculum was approved by the 

state as a Science credit. 

EMR class will start testing this week, starting with the written test on 

Tuesday, with practical exams in a couple of weeks. 

We are set to do our annual wildland refresher hands on portion May 21 

up at the sub-station. 

High School fire science class is going well, finals will be at the end of 

the month. 

Our Conflagration personnel list is complete at this point. We should 

have an estimated 5 -8 people available for Conflagration if the need 

arises. 


